

1700,  $355 - 4^{TH}$  Avenue S.W. main 403 691 7575 Calgary, AB T2P 0J1 fax 403 508-7256

August 27, 2008

Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

A219/08

Re: OEB Licenses GM-2004-0427 and ER-2004-0441

RECEIVED

SEP 0 . 2003

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

REGEIVED

SEP 0 2 2001

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

Dear Ms. Walli:

On August 22, 2008 I submitted a letter to the OEB requesting a name change and provided payment for OEB license GM-2004-0427 and ER-2004-0441. Upon further investigation, it is evident that the name change is not required. To clarify, the subject licenses should remain in the name of ECNG Energy L.P. Therefore, I request that you kindly ignore the request for a name change and simply process the \$1,600 annual registration payment.

Please contact me at 403-691-7052 or by email at <a href="leesa.savage@altagas.ca">leesa.savage@altagas.ca</a> if you have any questions at all.

Sincerely,

AltaGas Ltd., administrator for ECNG L.P.

Leesa Savage

Co-ordinator Corporate Affairs